Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had a lovely active week this week. It’s been Drumba and this was great fun, exercising and drumming at the same time. We have
also done football training in PE and learnt to use the inside of our foot when we Rick the ball. We also know that we are not allowed to pick
the ball up, unless you're the goal keeper.

On Friday it was the daily mile and we all ran around the playground for 15 minutes to keep our bodies and brains healthy. Some of us even
did it twice- So well done!

We had a special delivery too this week. Some real caterpillars that are getting bigger every day. We are watching them grow and know that
they are going to change into a chrysalis soon and build their own Cocoon.

Our book this term is the very Hungry Caterpillar and we have been thinking about days of the week and ordinal numbers, such as 1%, 24 3
etc. We have used instruments to help us re-tell the story and been learning the song ‘There’s a tiny Caterpillar on a leaf’.

Songs for this week:

How’s the weather: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6MGRkUIFZws

There’s a tiny caterpillar on a leaf: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JOIbSEOCmNM

Look at our lovely new reading area. We have
to be quiet and look at books carefully when
we come in here. It’s a good idea to share a
book with a friend and look att he pictures
together. You could take in turns to talk about
what you can see.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6MGRkUlFZws
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JOlbSE0CmNM
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In maths this week, we been counting and playing a game called, count, stop, tell me. You have to say the number that
you have just said and pointed to with your finger. This is called the cardinal principle.

We have also learnt a new number, 5 and been practising writing it, looking at it’s shape and we know we have to start in
the middle when we write this number, as it’s probably the trickiest one so far.

All the children going up to school should have had a maths challenge to do over the weekend, please let me know if you
didn’t get one. Can they all be returned on Wednesday please.

Have a good weekend everyone .

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott and Mrs Ellis



